
Attention

This notice applies to all HOLLAND FW35 Series Fifth Wheels with reversed brackets and earless 
top plate options.

Effective October 1, 2018, SAF-HOLLAND will transfer production of the FW35 Series Fifth Wheels 
with reversed brackets and earless top plate options to Woodstock, Ontario, Canada. This move 
will consolidate the production to better serve customers and improve manufacturing effi ciency.

If you have any questions, or require product assistance, please contact your account manager or 
customer service representative.
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